
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

19 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Teaching Groups 

The Hamble School are committed to ensuring our school timetable meets the needs of all 

students. Each year, we review the timetable structure and move students accordingly to support 

student progress. Year 7 students are taught for the majority of their subjects in Tutor groups. 

When students move into Year 8, they are put into mixed ability groups with the exception of 

Maths who operate ability set based classes.   

Your child will be issued with their new timetable in September.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter continued success in their Key 

Stage 3 studies.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by email 

jmorgan@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Morgan 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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